
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
    

DATE:      September 15, 2021 

 
BID:    ITB 21-013  
 
PROJECT NAME:  City of Sebring Skate Park Expansion 
  
CONTRACTOR:  N/A     

 
 
This notice is to inform all respondents to the above referenced solicitation of staff’s intent 
to recommend that the Sebring City Council reject the bid submitted for the above solicitation 
due to the following: 
 
1) The City has received a FRDAP grant in the amount of $50,000.00 for the expansion 
and renovation of the City of Sebring Skate Park, of which $35,000.00 is allocated for the 
expansion project. 
 
2) There was one (1) bid received in response to this solicitation from American Ramp 
Company which totaled $172,500.00. 
 
3) The bid price far exceeds the City’s budget and anticipated portion of cost for this 
project. 
 
It is staff’s intention to re-solicit for this project after reviewing and modifying the 
specifications with the intent of lowering the City’s cost above the grant funded amount. 
     
A final decision based on the best interest of the City of Sebring will be made by the City 
Council at the September 21, 2021 meeting. 
 
Any person who is adversely affected by the agency decision or intended decision can file 
with the City a notice of protest as directed in the City’s Purchasing Policy within three (3) 
business days after the posting of the notice of staff recommendation. 
 
 
 
Lisa Osha 
City of Sebring, Purchasing Agent 
368 South Commerce Avenue; Sebring, Florida  33870 
 
Phone: 863-471-5110 


